


The Behavioral Health Division (Division) is accepting Letters of Intent to apply for funding to provide local and regional community mental health and/or substance abuse services in one or more counties in Wyoming during the 2023-2024 Biennium.  

The Letter of Intent should indicate the categories of service the agency is interested in providing and the county or counties to be served.  Categories of service are:  Mental Health Outpatient Services; Substance Abuse Outpatient Services; Mental Health Regional Services; and Substance Abuse Regional Services. Agencies awarded contracts to provide outpatient services must provide all required services and must also participate in the planning and implementation of regional services.  Please contact Dani Sullivan, Treatment Unit Manager at dani.sullivan1@wyo.gov, for a list of required and optional services.    

Agencies interested in applying for funding must be capable of providing a comprehensive range of services regardless of the client’s ability to pay for services, to include 24-hour emergency services and specialized services to adults with Serious Mental Illness and children with Serious Emotional Disturbance. National accreditation and certification by the Division are required to receive state funding for mental health and substance abuse services.  

Division rules require Letters of Intent to be signed by the Chair of the Governing Board and by the Director of the agency. Rules governing this process can be found on the Secretary of States website at rules.wyo.gov.  

Letters of Intent must be received at the address below no later than the close of business on January 7, 2022.  Submission of a Letter of Intent does not guarantee funding.  Funding is pending, and will be dependent upon an appropriation by the Wyoming State Legislature.

Mailing Address:
Behavioral Health Division
[bookmark: _GoBack]Attn: Dani Sullivan, Treatment Unit Manager
122 West 25th Street, Herschler Bldg. 2W, Suite B
Cheyenne, WY 82002




